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                                      W/C Monday 24th April 2023 

 
Uniform Standards and Conformity 
Please can you ensure that your child is wearing the full, correct Rhosnesni uniform.  Skinny trousers, knee 
high/over the knee socks and trainer style socks are not permitted.  Skirts must knee length. Synthetic 
nails, gels and false lashes are not appropriate for school, and pose a health and safety risk. The following 
items are not permitted: facial piercings, necklaces, rings, bracelets or heavy makeup or nail varnish. 
Please click into the link below to access the Uniform and information guide for parents/carers. This leaflet 
provides detailed information about what we constitute to be appropriate 
 https://rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Uniform-Guide-and-Information-
Guide-2022-2.pdf 
 
 
School Ties 
Ties are available from the school office they are £3.75 and can be paid for through the Parent Pay app. 
 
Attendance 
It is a responsibility of everyone in our school: parents, students, staff and Governors to ensure students have 
a high attendance at school.  We consistently monitor students’ attendance and encourage parents to do 
likewise.  
 
We work closely with the Educational Social Worker to address issues regarding attendance and punctuality, 
including conducting home visits. If you have a concern about your child’s attendance, please contact your 
child’s Head of Year or Mrs K Roberts, the Attendance Officer.  
 
Students need to be on the school site by no later than 8.40am. Latecomers will be placed on detention and 
parents/carers will be informed as a matter of courtesy via a text message.    
 
If you have an attendance issue and need to contact the school, please use one of the following methods: 
Email: Attendance@rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk or telephone: 01978 340947. 
 
 
School Gardening Club  
The Gardening Club is now up and running and will be held every Friday periods 4 and 5 - new members are 
welcome. If your child is interested in joining the club please ask them to speak to Mr Whitehead. 
 
Nurture Swimming Club 
The Swimming Club continues to run for some Year 8 and Year 9 students on a weekly basis. 
 
Chess Club still meets every lunchtime in Nurture - new member’s, players and non-players, are welcome. 
 
Extra-Curricular activities 
The latest extra-curricular activity timetable for the Summer Term is attached. 
 
 

Contact: Telephone: 01978 340840    Email: Mailbox@rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk    

 

Diolch yn fawr, 

Team Rhosnesni. 
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